
   
Grades 6-8 Announcements   

 

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Tuesday, May 15, 2017   

 

Lunch today will be Chicken Strips and the cooks choice for sides. 

 

 

1.   There will be a soccer meeting for 8th grade boys this Friday at 2:40 in the upstairs 

computer lab.   

 

2.   The 8th Annual Elementary & Middle School North Mac Boys Basketball Camp will be 

held Friday, May 30th – June 2nd.  The cost is $40 and the Registration form can be 

picked up from the office and is due back on Friday, May 19th. 

 

3.   Congratulations to the 8th grade boys relay 4X4 in qualifying for state!  Tanner Wilson, 

Austin Karrick, Will June, and James Davis 

 

4.   All kids who have track uniforms to turn in, please do so after school.  All track 

uniforms need to be turned in by Wednesday at the latest. 

 

5.   Any incoming 7th or 8th graders interested in MS cheerleading there is a sign-up sheet 

on the office door.  Informational meeting will be announced at a later date. 

 

6.   Attention last years Lego Robotic team, we will have a 30-45 minute meeting this 

Thursday to discuss next years plans.  Please let Mr. Cooper know if your interested but 

can not make the meeting. 

 

7.  Congratulations to the following students for being elected next year’s Freshman class 

student council representatives. 

  

Presley Creasey 

Delaney Gray 

Olivia Harmon 

McKenzie Hatalla 

Sierra Karrick 

Ashley Nichelson 

  

You’re first High School Student council meeting will be May 23rd at 10:00 in Mrs. 

Gillespie’s classroom at the high school. Attendance is required. Please see Ms. Schuster if 

you have any questions. 
 

8.   Attention 7th and 8th grade student council members: You will be walking to county 

market for lunch Thursday the 18th. Please meet in Ms. Schuster’s room ASAP at lunch 

time. Be sure to bring money to purchase your own items. See Ms. Schuster with any 

questions. 



 

9.   As we are winding down for the year and as you are cleaning out lockers, make sure 

your Lock is on your locker and please write down your name and locker combination 

and bring it to me in the office.  Thank you in advance and Thank you to Mrs. Burke’s 

classroom for making a spreadsheet for me ☺ 
 
 

Could the following students please come to the office after the pledge:   
 

Happy Birthday to the following students:  At the end of May on the 24th to Jaelynn Mason 

on May 25th to Sydney Nguyen, May 27th to Ashton Smith, May 28th to Shelby Oneal, and 

May 29th Joe June and Tucker Sanson.  Over the summer on break on July 20th to Aryn 

Gaydos, July 21st to Devon Johnson, and July 22nd to Karlie Armour.  Please stop by the 

office sometime today for a treat. 

 

 

Please join me for a moment of silence at the time (20).  Thank you.  Now please 

stand for the pledge (5).  I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of 

America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, 

with Liberty and Justice for all.  

 

 

Thank You and have a great day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

  


